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Volunteer	Guidelines	During	COVID-19	
	

Neighborhood	House’s	first	priority	is	to	keep	all	volunteers	and	their	families	safe	during	COVID-19.	The	
following	are	general	guidelines	for	in	person	volunteerism	to	help	keep	you,	your	families,	other	
volunteers	and	staff	safe.	

General	Guidelines	

• Please	do	NOT	show	up	to	volunteer	for	any	activity	if	in	the	last	14	days	you	have:	

o Traveled	to	any	foreign	country	or	large	city	

o Been	on	a	cruise	or	been	in	an	airport	

o Been	in	contact	with	someone	who	has	tested	positive	for	COVID-19	

o Been	to	an	event	with	more	than	250	people	

o Exhibited	any	symptoms	of	COVID-19	or	if	you	are	not	feeling	well	in	general	

• Please	do	NOT	show	up	to	volunteer	without	signing	up	on	the	Sign	Up	Genius	or	contacting	

Neighborhood	House	in	advance.	

• Please	wear	a	mask	AT	ALL	TIMES	during	your	volunteer	shift.	If	you	have	your	own	mask(s),	we	

ask	that	you	bring	them	for	your	shift.	

• Please	practice	proper	hygiene	practices.	Wash	or	sanitize	your	hands	before,	during,	and	after	

volunteering.	

• Practice	social	distancing	at	all	times.	

What	we	are	doing	to	keep	everyone	safe:	

• We	will	limit	the	number	of	volunteers	to	help	prevent	the	spread	of	COVID-19.	

• Increasing	sanitation	practices	at	our	facilities.	We	have	our	maintenance	team	coming	in	daily	

to	deep	clean	the	Food	Market.	We	also	are	sanitizing	all	high	touch	areas	at	the	beginning	and	

end	of	each	shift.	

• We	are	providing	masks	and	gloves	to	minimize	spread.	

• The	Food	Market	is	currently	operating	under	a	curbside	pickup	model	and	prepacking	boxes	to	

keep	our	staff,	volunteers,	and	families	safe.	


